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Pawnee Hills Community Association 
Homeowner’s Meeting 

July 25, 2009 
 

 
Board Members Present:  Tina O’Bryan, Mary Hill, April Osborn, Liz Krupinski.  Sandy Perry present as 
Treasurer.  Pam Schultz not present. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 10:03 a.m.   
 
Roll call by Secretary. There were 15 homeowners represented by attendance. Since 51 homeowners 
were required to hold this meeting, motion was made and passed to adjourn the meeting.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:15 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
Tina O’Bryan 


